
Thank You for Contacting Us About Speaking Engagements

We appreciate your interest!
  

  

 

  

We at The Emily Post Institute are grateful for your continued  interest  in the Emily Post
Speaking Engagments.  We have  processed your contact request, and we will follow up with
you  shortly  with more information about our trainings.

  

If you have any immediate questions, you can contact Dawn Stanyon,  Director of Sales, at
802-860-1814, or email her at dawn@emilypost.com.

  

Once again, thank you for your response. We look forward to being in touch with you!

  

Return to the Speaking Engagements Home Page
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